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CULTURAL GRANT MADE
TO CAPE BRETON SYMPHON Y

The Honourable Barbara McDougall, Secretary of State for
External Affairs, announced today that a grant of $40,000 has
been made to Cape Breton Symphony Fiddlers to assist in the
group's tour of the United Kingdom from August 23 to
September 13, 1992 .

The grant was made under the International Cultural Relations
Program, which is part of External Affairs and International
Trade Canada . This program supports activities in the arts
and education, and exchanges of cultural personalities . Tours
such as those of the Cape Breton Symphony Fiddlers help
demonstrate excellence in Canadian cultural creativity, both
nationally and internationally .

Under the direction of Bobby Brown, the Cape Breton Symphony
Fiddlers will give 16 concerts of their show `Cape Breton
Salutes Great Britain' in England and Scotland .
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